
 

 
Notice of Schedule ‘B’ Municipal Class Environmental 

Assessment - Public Information Center No. 2 
 

Increased Capacity of the Town of Shelburne’s Water Supply 

 
 

THE STUDY 
The Town of Shelburne is conducting a Schedule “B” Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (EA) 
to increase water supply to meet the Town’s long-term needs. 
 

THE PROCESS 
This project is being planned as a Schedule B project under the Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment. 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTER #2 
We are offering the opportunity to learn about studies completed to date and to provide feedback on 
the preferred solution for addressing the Town’s water supply needs.  The meeting will be held 
electronically through Zoom video conferencing. 
 

6:30 p.m. -7:30 p.m. 
Thursday, May 30th, 2024 
Zoom Video Conference 

 
Please contact the Clerk at jwilloughby@shelburne.ca to register no later than 12:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, May 28, 2024. To ensure your questions, comments or concerns are addressed during the 
public meeting, please submit them in advance by email to jwilloughby@shelburne.ca by 12:00 p.m. 
May 28, 2024. A live stream of the meeting on the Town’s YouTube channel will be made available at:  
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCsar-MwF8CXrgPbe2EVxh-w. 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Further information can also be obtained from the Town’s consultant for this project: 
 

Ian Callum, M.Sc., PMP  
S. Burnett & Associates Limited 
210 Broadway, Unit 203 
Orangeville, ON L9W 5G4 
T: 519-215-6893 
 

 
 
 
 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. Except 
for personal information, all comments will become part of the public record.  
 
This Notice first issued May 16th, 2024 in the Shelburne Free Press. 
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